## Hunter's Green WGA General Membership Meeting Saturday, April 25, 2015

The WGA General Membership Meeting was held after the "End of Season" tournament luncheon on Saturday, April 25, 2015 and was called to order by WGA President, Cindy Kane, at 1:35 pm. There were about 40 ladies in attendance.

Cindy Kane welcomed everyone and thanked Becky Nolen and Christine Maestri for chairing the tournament.

Two new WGA members were introduced and welcomed: Marie Patterson and Lynn Scully.

Cindy Kane requested approval of the minutes from General Membership Meeting held on September 6, 2014 and the motion was made by Dee Dee Pfluger and seconded by Diane Knight. The minutes were accepted as written.

Beth McGucken gave the treasurer's report and stated our income for the year was \$15,830 and expenses were \$14,955 with a net income of \$985.85 and the balance in the bank account is \$126.98. She also noted the Club owes the WGA money. We currently have 85 members. A motion to approve the Treasurer's report was made by Pat Bethune and seconded by Pat Rogers.

Cindy Kane recognized each board member and thanked them for their help and support this past year.

Colleen Carpenter went over the past season's schedule of events and thanked each one of the tournament chairs. For upcoming golf events, Colleen announced that Wednesday golf from May to September 2015 will start at 8:30 am and on Sunday, May 3 there will be a couples golf outing. The Fall Opener cocktail party will be held on Friday, September 11 with the golf tournament on Saturday, September 12. The Member-Guest tournament will be held on October 23-25 and the Club Championship will be on November 7.

Cindy Kane announced that Summer Nassau would begin soon and sign up sheets were being passed around.

Cindy Kane announced the Nomination Committee as Dee Dee Pfluger (chair), Jeanine Martins, Susan Manzi, Dianne Knight and Peggy Jennings. Dee Dee presented the Slate of Officers per the nominating committee as:

Nancy Sinkler – President Mary Dobson – Vice-President Beth McGucken – Treasurer Heidi Gillespie – Secretary

Cindy Kane asked if there were any nominations from the floor. There were none. A motion to accept the Slate of Officers as presented was made and seconded, all in favor and non opposed to accept the Slate as presented.

Cindy Kane asked the membership if there was any Old Business or any New Business of which there

was none.

Jeanine Martins made a motion to adjourn the meeting. The motion was seconded by Sylvia McGinty and approved and the meeting was adjourned at 1:47 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Heidi Gillespie, Secretary